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This Week at Wheatfield – It’s been another busy week at school. The children have been focusing on STEM 

lessons this week (Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths) some classes were lucky enough to have a 

real life scientist visit in their classes so thank you if you volunteered your services. Mrs Carver 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 This week’s learning comes from Year 3 and Year 4                    

Year 3 

In Year 3 this term, pupils have embarked on an artistic journey inspired by the renowned illustrator Quentin 

Blake. The children have immersed themselves in the world of sketching, aiming to capture the essence of 

Blake's distinctive style. First, the pupils explored how to change the tone and texture of their drawings, 

experimenting with different styles of lines and gradings of pencil. Then, armed with pencils, sketchbooks and 

fine liner pens, they had the opportunity to recreate some of his illustrations. Finally, they enthusiastically 

embraced the challenge of creating illustrations of their own characters. Well done, Year 3! 

                  

Year 4 

This week, Year 4 have been sewing polar bears! We have shown great resilience and determination following 

complex instructions to complete our projects. Children have worked well together to support each other in 

honing their sewing skills. Despite encountering challenges along the way, such as threading needles and 

mastering stitches, we persevered and are proud of our results.  

      

Quiz night! 
We have sold a significant number of tickets for the quiz and have a lot of our staff on a team so prepare 
yourselves if you are coming tonight! It is set to be a great night with Mr Winterburn and Mr Woodworth as 
the quiz masters! I look forward to seeing many of you there! Thank you to the Friends for organising such a 
great event – I am sure it will be a great success! 
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Dates for your diary 
Tuesday 19th March  3:45pm Y6 SATS meeting for families in the school hall – children may attend but will need 

to sit quietly with their parents 

Tuesday 26th March   Parents Evening 3:50pm - 6:30pm. Appointments can be booked online via the following 
link: https://wheatfield.schoolcloud.co.uk/  

Wednesday 27th March  

Thursday 28th March  9:15am Year 2 assembly to parents 
Last day of term 4 

Term 5 

Monday 15th April  INSET day – School closed to children 

Tuesday 16th April  Term 5 begins 

Monday 13th May  KS2 SATS this week for all Y6 children 

 

  

 

School Values Award:  Choose Respect  –  Take Responsibility  –  Show Resilience – Be Kind 
This term’s value is ‘Kindness”  

 

 Our award goes to …   Our award goes to … 

RB Sresht Liliana  RM Hallie Rosie 

1H Riaan Freddie  1J Dorothy Theo 

2B Daria Ibsaan  2G Eveleigh George 

3BD George David  3M Ethan Karim 

4T Layla Mia  4S Jack Ho Him 

5M Kian Lily  5W Odysseas Jacob 

6B Beth Hadassah  6R Anthony Isla S 

 

Snacks and Drinks - Please remind your children that when taking a snack outside at playtime, they must 

chose/bring only fruit. We will be reminding children of this in school also. Children will not be able to take 

yoghurts outside at playtime as we have children with dairy allergies. 

 
Parking  

Please remember that you are only permitted to drop off on the loop with prior permission from school. 

The bay at the bike shed end of the loop is reserved for Blue badge holders only please as we have parents 

and carers who need to park in this space. Please do not use the loop unless you have permission from the 

school, in which case you will need to display your blue badge or school permit.  

I have also received contact from Wheatfield residents who appeal to parents to use the informal one way 

system and to avoid blocking driveways – some residents have been unable to leave home for work due to 

their driveways being blocked.  

Thank you for your consideration – Mrs Carver  
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